
From: Debbie Crocker  
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 12:41 PM 
To: Undisclosed Recipient  
Subject: SB 800 
 
Dear Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee, 

 

You need to oppose SB-800. At a time when our government needs to tighten the budget why 

does the DEQ need to regulate pesticide use when it is already being regulated by the Oregon 

Department of Agriculture.   

 

As a farmer we maintain records of our pesticide use. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Debbie Crocker 

C & L Farms 

(541)740-5073 

 


